
 
 

 
WORK AT HOME PERMISSION FOR GRADE 8 STUDENTS 

 
Quarter #1 

 
Dear parents/guardians of THSS grade 8 students:   
 
Due to the unique nature of our school structure this year due to Covid, our set classes for grade 8 
students are held in the morning only.  We know that many families want the opportunity for their 
student(s) to work at home as often as possible. As such, we encourage grade 8 students to take 
advantage of the afternoon for self-directed learning at home. With this signed form, your student may 
leave after second block and use the afternoon for learning at home.  
 
Students who do not work from home after second block will be assigned a seat in a multi-graded work 
area where they will be physically distanced from peers. Students will be supervised by staff, and 
students will not be permitted to wander the building freely. Students who are staying for the afternoon 
are free to leave the building at lunch and return at the end of lunch hour to an assigned exterior 
entrance. Students staying for the afternoon who do NOT leave for lunch, will be assigned a seat in a 
work area for lunch. Students may NOT wander the halls.  
 
If your child has a learning support teacher, that teacher will connect with you about support options for 
the afternoon.  
 
Please note: if you indicate your child will work at home after second block you may still email us to set 
up times to stay if need be ie student needs extra help etc.  
 
 
PLEASE HAVE YOUR STUDENT BRING THIS FORM TO THEIR TEACHER AT THEIR HEALTH AND SAFETY 
ORIENTATION  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Today’s Date:______________________ 
 
Student’s Legal Name:________________________ 
 
Name of Parent:_____________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent:__________________________ 
 
 
______My student will work from HOME after second block   
 
______My student will remain AT SCHOOL after second block and requires an assigned seat 


